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Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2009-0280: Enbridge Gas Distribution comments re draft filing
guidelines for pre-approval of long-term contracts

We represent Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (‘EGD").

EGD has reviewed and considered the Ontario Energy Board's draft filing guidelines for
the pre-approval of long-term natural gas supply and/or upstream transportation contracts
(the “draft LTC filing guidelines”).

EGD is grateful to the OEB for having received and considered EGD’s comments and
suggestions on the development of the draft LTC filing guidelines. EGD does not have
any comments on the draft LTC filing guidelines that have now been circulated by the
OEB.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

cc. Enbridge Gas Distribution
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